19" October 2009

Sara Winter

Ofcom

Riverside House

2a Southwark Bridge
London SE1 9HA

Dear Sara Winter
Re: 2009 Ofcom Access Services Review
| help to run a West Somerset Social for visually impaired people in Minehead

which is organised by Somerset Sight and agreed to write to you on behalf of our
members who have found that audio description has revolutionised their

enjoyment of television.

We understand the Ofcom Access Services review includes three options for the
future of audio description, and request that Ofcom choose option two and
increase audio description to 20% across all channels.

Please take onboard this request for an increase of audio description to 20%.

Yours sincerely

Janét Coram



